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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  2200TTHH  MMAAYY  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 

It’s been quite the week here at North Rigton and we were delighted to welcome 
the Ofsted Inspectors to see all the wonderful ways in which we learn in school. As 
always, we were incredibly proud of the children in the way they conducted 
themselves when talking to the inspectors, discussing their work and sharing their 
views of our school community. Many thanks also to you our parents for taking the 
time to complete the online questionnaire or chat to the inspectors in the 
playground.  

 

Spofforth Castle Walk 

Key Stage 2 children from the Federation joined together to walk to Spofforth 
Castle on Wednesday. It was lovely to see the classes interacting and getting to 
know each other more. We were even joined briefly by Mrs Gardiner and Freddie 
which was such a joy for all. 

     

Today the connection between our Fellowship schools was further cemented as All 
Saints years 3, 4 and 5 came to spend the day with us. In the morning we had a 
workshop to begin composing songs for the Kids Aloud project. It was wonderful to 
see members of both schools working closely together and some fantastic work 
was produced. This afternoon, as the newsletter goes to press, we will be enjoying 
a sports afternoon with all of KS2.  
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This week in collective worship: 

We welcomed Revd. Craig Marshall in school on Thursday this week for our 
collective worship. We have continued with our value Compassion.  

Our Value tree has gained more leaves this week as children demonstrate ways in 
which they show compassion and acts of kindness. 

                     

 

FONR Jubilee Celebration Friday the 27th of May 

Please join us at 3pm on the field for a Jubilee 
afternoon tea celebration.  There will be cakes and 
drinks available for adults to purchase and snack bag 
for the children (£1 per bag). We will be singing some 
Jubilee songs and also playing traditional games.  

 

Children are welcome to attend school wearing red, white and blue for the 
occasion. 

FONR ask for cake donations to be brought into school the morning of the event. 
There is a Family Pass for Stockeld Park to be won and all those who donate will be 
entered into the draw. 
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House Points  
This week points were given for perseverance in learning new maths strategies and 
for Koinonia in working together and supporting each other. Well done! 
  

Hawthorne 84 
Rowen 86 
Willow 66 
Maple 42 

  
 
Family Service  
St Johns Church are holding a Family Service this Sunday 22nd May at 9.30am. 
Coffee will be served afterwards. All welcome! 
 
 
School Photos 
Class photos will be taken this Thursday 26th May.  
 
 
Menus 
Our delicious menu for the next half term is attached. A paper copy will also be 
sent home with your child. Please fill in a menu for each child with their name and 
class and return to the kitchen post box by Friday 27th May. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
  
Mrs Methley 
Interim Headteacher 
 


